
From: Alida Bockino (alidabockino@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: IPC-E-22-22 Public Hearing Request
Date: Monday, August 15, 2022 6:26:39 PM

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission,

I am very concerned about Idaho Power's newly published cost-benefit study on rooftop solar.  It underestimates the
value of solar by intentionally excluding measurable environmental and related benefits.  This impacts customer
rates and threatens fair compensation for Idaho families, businesses, farms, schools, and other local entities that
benefit from locally-owned solar.

Please hold in-person public hearings in multiple locations across Idaho Power?s service territory (and offer virtual
video options and a weekend option) to ensure as many people as possible can participate in this critical proceeding
and share their concerns directly with the Commission.

After gaining an understanding of public concerns and the technical flaws in the study, I urge you to reject Idaho
Power's study.  Idahoans deserve solar rates based on a more fair, credible, comprehensive, and complete analysis.

Sincerely,

Alida Bockino 
1104 Pine Crest Rd
Moscow, ID 83843
alidabockino@gmail.com
(208) 882-3378

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.
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From: Stacey Berry (violetmst123@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: IPC-E-22-22 Public Hearing Request
Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 2:17:06 AM

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission,

I am very concerned about Idaho Power's newly published cost-benefit study on rooftop solar.  It underestimates the
value of solar by intentionally excluding measurable environmental and related benefits.  This impacts customer
rates and threatens fair compensation for Idaho families, businesses, farms, schools, and other local entities that
benefit from locally-owned solar.

Please hold in-person public hearings in multiple locations across Idaho Power?s service territory (and offer virtual
video options and a weekend option) to ensure as many people as possible can participate in this critical proceeding
and share their concerns directly with the Commission.

After gaining an understanding of public concerns and the technical flaws in the study, I urge you to reject Idaho
Power's study.  Idahoans deserve solar rates based on a more fair, credible, comprehensive, and complete analysis.

Sincerely,

Stacey Berry 
306 E 47th St., Trlr 7
Garden City, ID 83714
violetmst123@gmail.com
(208) 697-4929

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.
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From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 7:00:09 AM

The following comments were submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Lyle Zufelt
Submission Time: Aug 15 2022 10:02PM
Email: zufeltco@netzero.net
Telephone: 208-989-8259
Address: 9965 GRAND TARGHEE TRL
Middleton, ID 83644

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-22-22

Comment: "The more I think about it the more I am disappointed with Idaho Power's desire to 
reduce the compensation for solar panel customers who provide electricity that Idaho Power 
can sell to other customers. The $5 service charge that we pay every month should cover our 
share (as 1 of over 600,000 customers) of the cost for maintenance of power lines and staffing. 
We are obligated to pay the service charge every month, and now Idaho Power decides that 
paying us a fair price for the electricity we generate at no cost to Idaho Power is unreasonable. 
The expense of installing the solar panels was great, we thought it would be worth it if we 
could recoup the expenditure before the panels expired. Cutting the compensation would make 
that impossible. What will Idaho Power do when no one installs solar panels and they cannot 
supply the energy needed for their increasing customer demand? I urge you to deny this money 
grab by Idaho Power. Thank you."

------
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